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States Greffe 
 
Deputy Kristina Moore 
Chief Minister  
Chair, States Employment Board 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
13th April 2023 
 
Dear Chair,  

 
Resignation of the Chief Executive Officer 

 
Considering the recent announcement that the Chief Executive Officer (CEO) of the Government 
of Jersey will resign from her post, I am writing to you on behalf of the Public Accounts Committee 
(PAC), specifically to ask about the establishment of an ‘advisory panel’ which will examine the 
role of the CEO in Jersey:  
 

1. Please can you clarify which, if any, previous recommendations made by the Comptroller 
and Auditor General and PAC, will be considered as part of this work to examine the role 
of the CEO?  
 

2. How will Government ensure that the outcomes and deliverables of this work will be 
implemented in future organisational change? 
 

I would be grateful of a response to the points listed above by 5pm on Thursday 20th April.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 
 
 

Deputy Lyndsay Feltham 
Chair 
Public Accounts Committee 


